LAURA MILLER

CITY OF DALLAS

June 29, 2005

Mary Johnson

Imagine the Impossible Ballet Group
P.O. Box 192094

Dallas, TX 75219

Dear Ms. Johnson:

I want to express my deep appreciation, along with that of my colleagues on the Dallas
City Council, for the performance by Imagine the Impossible Dance Workshop at the
2005 Dallas City Council Inaugural Celebration.

We are all concerned about the future of our youth and eager to ensure every child in
Dallas has equal access to the opportunities this great city offers. It is so rewarding to see
youth such as the Imagine the Impossible Dance Workshop exhibiting leadership
qualities and civic responsibility. Thank you for the time, talent and care you and the
sponsors contribute to these children. Efforts such as yours benefit our great city.

Thank you for helping to make this a special day for us.

Sptcerely,

Mayor e ) ‘ /
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